## REFERENCES

- AllGirlsAllowed. (n.d.). *Forced Abortion Statistics*. Retrieved March 13, 2016, from All Girls Allowed: http://www.allgirlsallowed.org/forced-abortion-statistics
- AllGirlsAllowed. (n.d.). *Infant Abandonment in China*. Retrieved March 13, 2016, from All Girls Allowed: http://www.allgirlsallowed.org/infant-abandonment-statistics
- AllGirlsAllowed. (n.d.). *Infanticide in China*. Retrieved March 13, 2016, from All Girls Allowed: http://www.allgirlsallowed.org/infanticide-china-statistics
- Allison, G. T. (1971). *The Essence of Decision Making*. Boston: Little and Brown Company.
- Ashari, K. (2015). Kamus Hubungan Internasional. Nuansa Cendekia.
- Attribution, C. C. (n.d.). One-child policy. *One-child policy PDF*.
- Bartley, A. (2015). "Shameless": Hillary Clinton, Human Rights and China. Counter Punch.
- Batty, D. (2009). 13 million abortions carried out every year in China, newspaper reveals. The Guardian.
- Bettelheim, A. (2008). A great speech, but what else? Politifact.
- Bloomberg. (2015). Chinese President Xi Jinping 'shameless' for hosting summit on women's rights, says Hillary Clinton. Bloomber News.
- Bohon, D. (2013). *China Reports 336 Million Abortions in Last 40 Years*. The New American.
- Burkitt, L. (2015). *China Delivers on Two-Child Birth Policy*. The Wall Street Journal.
- CECC. (2013). Chinese Communist Party Announces Revision to Population Planning Policy. Congressional-Executive Commission on China.
- China, I. D. (2003). The United Nations Population Fund in China: A Catalyst for Change. In *Report of an Interfaith Delegation to China* (p. 52). Washington, DC: Catholics for a Free Choice.
- Christine Chan, M. D. (2006). Demographic Consequences of China's One-Child Policy. 8-10.
- Cohen, S. A. (2011). U.S. Overseas Family Planning Program, Perennial Victim Of Abortion Politics, Is Once Again Under Siege. *Guttmacher Policy Review*.

- Dasgupta, S. (2016). Will New Two-Child Policy Lift China's Economy? VOANews.com.
- Denyer, S. (2015). Easing of China's one-child policy has not produced a babyboom. The Guardian.
- Donnely, E. (2015). China To End One-Child Policy. refinery29.com.
- Enos, O. (2015). China Has a Serious Demographic Problem and Its New Two Child Policy Will Not Fix It. The Daily Signal.
- Ertelt, S. (2015). China Not "Ending" Human Rights Abuses, Forced Abortions Will Continue Under Two-Child Policy. Beijing: LifeNews.com.
- Frett, L. M. (2015). *The End of China's One-Child Policy Isn't Enough*. Time.com.
- Frontier, W. R. (n.d.). Forced Abortions is not a Choice.
- Frontiers, W. R. (n.d.). *Forced Abortions is not a Choice*. Retrieved January 25, 2015, from http://www.womensrightswithoutfrontiers.org/
- Gilbert, K. (2009). *Obama Promises to Fund Coercive China One-Child Policy Collaborator UNFPA*. Washington, D.C.: www.lifesitenews.com.
- Gilles, G. (2015). *China's One Child Policy: Facts & History*. Retrieved from Study.com.
- Globalist, T. (2015). The Gender Imbalance of the One-Child Policy: How the One-Child Policy affected Chinese demographics. http://www.theglobalist.com.
- Goodenough, P. (September 25, 2015). *Human Rights Activist: China's One-Child Policy 'Greatest Human Rights Atrocity on Earth'*. cnsnews.com.
- Goodway, F. (2014). Why Chinese men are the most single in the world. http://www.mirror.co.uk/.
- Guardian, T. (2015). The impact of China's one-child policy in four graphs.
- HI, R. P. (2012, Januari 05). Retrieved November 19, 2015, from Portal Hubungan Internasional: http://www.portal-hi.net/pokok-pokok-teorirasional-choice/
- ide, W. (2015, October 30). *Voice of America*. Retrieved November 2015, from China Debates New Two-child Policy: http://www.voanews.com/content/china-child-policy-debate/3029621.html
- International, A. (2015). *Reform of one child policy in China not enough*. http://www.amnestyusa.org.

- Jackson, D. (2015). *China's leaders exploring benefits of two-child policy*. Shanghaiist.
- Jane Golley, R. T. (2012). China's Gender Imbalance and its Economic Performance. *The China Story*.
- Jian, M. (2013). China's Brutal One-Child Policy. The Opinion Pages.
- Judith Banister, D. E. (2010). Population Aging and Economic Growth in China. Program on the Global Demography of Aging, 1.
- Judith Banister, D. E. (2010). Population Aging and Economic Growth in China. 31.
- Judith Banister, D. E. (March 2010). Population Aging and Economic Growth in China. 26-28.
- Kaiman, J. (2013). *China to loosen one-child policy and abolish labour camps*. Beijing: The Guardian.
- Kim, K. (2015, November 14). What's Driving China's New Two-Child Policy?
- Linder, A. (2015). China will officially end its one-child policy, allowing all couples to have two children. Shanghaiist.
- Littlejohn, R. (2015, September 24). 34th Anniversary of China's Barbaric One Child Policy Today: Open Letter to Chinese President Xi Jinping.

  Retrieved January 25, 2016, from Women's Rights Without Frontiers: http://www.womensrightswithoutfrontiers.org/blog/?p=2070
- Littlejohn, R. (2015). *China's One Child Policy Turns 35 Open Letter to Xi Jinping*. Women's Rights Without Frontiers.
- Mas'oed, M. (1990). *Ilmu Hubungan Internasional, Disiplin dan Metodologi.* Jakarta: LP3S.
- Moore, M. (2013). *336 million abortions under China's one-child policy*. Beijing: The Telegraph.
- Orr, J. (2005). "How Much for a Boy?" Infant and Child Trafficking in the People's Republic of China. *Human Rights in China*, 145-146.
- Paigelevenberg. (2013, May 1). *China's One Child Policy*. Retrieved Januari 2015, from Market Insights in China.
- Patience, M. (2015). The father searching for his abducted son. BBC News.
- Powers, A. (2012). China"s One Child Policy: An Inquiry into Human Rights. 2.
- Qing, D. (2015). Relaxing China's One-Child Policy. The New York Times.

- Sainato, M. (2015). *China President Xi Jinping Attacked by Hillary Clinton Over Persecution of Feminists*. New York: http://observer.com/2015/09/china-president-xi-jinping-attacked-by-hillary-clinton-over-persecution-of-feminists/.
- Sengupta, S. (2015, September 26). *U.N. Summit Meeting on Women's Rights Highlights More Tension Between U.S. and China*. Retrieved January 04, 2016, from The New York Times: http://www.nytimes.com/2015/09/27/world/un-summit-meeting-on-womens-rights-highlights-more-tension-between-us-and-china.html?utm\_medium=social&utm\_source=tw&utm\_campaign=20150 927
- Sheehan, J. (2015). 20,000 Chinese babies are abducted each year—is the one-child policy to blame? Quartz.
- Sheehan, M. (2015, October 29). *The World Post*. Retrieved November 15, 2016, from http://www.huffingtonpost.com/entry/china-one-child-policy-questions\_56323ed0e4b0631799113cc0
- Siggins, D. (April 1, 2014). *Critics blame China's one-child policy for rise in trafficking of babies.* Washington D.C: LifeSitenews.com.
- Smith, C. (2014). *China's One-Child Policy: Massive Crimes against Women, Supported by the Obama Administration.* The Witherspoon Institute.
- Sneha Barot, S. A. (2015). *The Global Gag Rule and Fights over Funding UNFPA: The Issues That Won't Go Away*. Guttmacher Institute (www.guttmacher.org).
- Sneha Barot, S. A. (2015). The Global Gag Rule and Fights over Funding UNFPA: The Issues That Won't Go Away. *Guttmacher Policy Review*.
- Starr, P. (2014). Rep. Smith: Obama Gave \$227M to UNFPA Implementing Forced Abortion in China. http://cnsnews.com/.
- Steven Jiang, P. A. (2015). China unveils two-child policy. CNN.
- Suisse, C. (2013). China: Abolishing the one child policy, 1.
- Sun Xiaozheng, G. J. (2013). Xinhua Insight: Heated discussion over loosening of one-child policy. Xinhuanet.com.
- Taylor, A. (2015). Why critics are not satisfied with the end of China's one child policy. The Washington Post.
- Therese Hesketh, P. L. (2005). The Effect of China's One-Child Family Policy after 25 Years.

- Tyler, P. E. (1995). *Hillary Cllinton, in China, Details Abuse of Women*. The New York Times.
- UNFPA. (2015, October 30). Retrieved February 18, 2016, from United Nation Population Fund: http://www.unfpa.org/press/unfpa-hopes-policy-changes-will-lead-fulfillment-chinese-couples-rights-family-size
- UNFPA, U. F. (n.d.). United Nations Population Fund. 1-2. Retrieved from http://www.unfoundation.org/assets/pdf/una/unfpa-brief-una-usa.pdf
- Wall, W. (n.d.). China's Infanticide Epidemic. Human Rights in China, 202.
- Xiaodong, W. (2015). Only 10% apply for second baby. China Daily.